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 Friday 20th September 2024 

Dear Families,  
A heartfelt thank you to everyone who joined us in church on 
Thursday for our first mass of the school year. Your presence 
made it a truly special occasion. 
 
This week you will have received the Curriculum Outline for 
your child’s class. This valuable resource will provide insight 
into what your children will be learning this term, allowing 
you to engage more deeply with their educational journey.  
 
RAAC update... From Monday 7th October, we anticipate 
having full use of the hall and kitchen once again. Your 
patience during these works has been greatly appreciated. 
 

Well done to the team!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The team have nearly finished their Rickshaw Run, 2500km 
completed, final 250km run to Jodhpur on Saturday. The 
team will then be visiting the school on Tuesday before 

returning home on Wednesday.  
They would like to say a huge thank you to everyone for your 

incredible support. 
If you would still like to donate, click here. 

Thank you for all your donations, the total raised so far 

stands at an incredible: £43,796 

A few notices… 
An invitation from the Parish to an evening of music on 
Saturday 28th September. It will be a chance for our 
community to come together with some members 
entertaining others with a variety of music and song. 
Everyone is invited to come along! Tickets can be 
purchased from the school office for £5 per ticket. 
 
Please remember to ensure that your children leave all toys 
at home and for Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 children, please bring a 
healthy snack to school for breaktime. Thank you. 
 
Please note that the school will be closed to all children on 
Friday 29th November for a Staff Training Day.  
 

As always, we are immensely proud of our school 
community. Your ongoing support and engagement make St 
Joseph's a truly special place for our children to learn and 
grow. 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
God bless,  
Mrs Dabbs 
 

 
 
           

Key dates for your diary: 
Tuesday 8th October  
Open Classrooms – English Focus 
 

Monday 14th October and Tuesday 15th October 
Parents’ Evening – in person 
 
Tuesday 15th October @9:30am 
Harvest Mass in school – all welcome to join us! 
 
Wednesday 16th October  
Open Morning for admissions 2025 
 
Friday 18th October 
Last day of the half term 
 
School closed: Monday 21st to Friday 25th October 
 
Monday 28th October Back to school 
 
 
 
 
Moments of PRIDE… 
Congratulations to our ECO Team on their appointment 

for this Academic Year 2024-2025 

We are so proud of you all! 

 

Year 6: April Davey and Kristen Taylor 

 

Year 5: Tyler Gibson and Amara Oakley  

 

Year 4: Phoebe King and Jude Trappitt 

 

Year 3: Leo Rapsomanikis-Jolly & Lottie Amis 

 

Year 2: Austin Borthwick and Mabel Searcy 

 
 
 
 
 

This week’s attendance: 
1. Year 6 – 98.7%  
2. Year 4 – 98.4%   
3. Year 5 – 98.2%   

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.justgiving.com%2Fpage%2Frickshawrideforeducation%3Futm_medium%3Dfundraising%26utm_content%3Dpage%252Frickshawrideforeducation%26utm_source%3Demail%26utm_campaign%3Dpfp-email&data=05%7C02%7Cbdabbs%40stjosephs.leics.sch.uk%7Cfa2133956c1943b31e9f08dcc9036848%7Cdf807ee998bd4d68b82890e49cd290fd%7C0%7C0%7C638606263676753966%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qW1TJZifwwKMjIrbdWxkPOK9qQWEYswOefVnc2DmxMQ%3D&reserved=0
https://www.stjosephs.leics.sch.uk/

